Incredible Years Northern Ireland Co-ordination Project

NCB NI has been commissioned by the Public Health Agency (PHA) to provide strategic
co-ordination for Incredible Years programmes in Northern Ireland, ensuring that greater fidelity to
the original programme is achieved.

This project will support the PHA in delivering its early intervention/parenting commitments under
the Delivering Social Change Programme.
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eSurvey existing projects and
levels of implementation

eDevelop NI delivery and skills
database

eCarry out training needs
analysis

eImplement a regional training
plan

*Provide opportunities for
achieving accreditation

*Provide support for
incorporating reflective
practice and supervision

*Hold regional networking
events

*Hold skills development &
showcasing events

eEstablish standardised
monitoring and evaluation
system for all delivery agents

eCollate and analyse outcome
and implementation data
across all delivery agents and
provide feedback

eProduce an overall regional
evaluation of implementation
and impact

For further information please contact:
Deirdre McAliskey, Head of Sector Support, on 02890891730 or at dmcaliskey@ncb.org.uk
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